
From: Patricia Ewert <Patricia.Ewert@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:13 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  
Hi, 
  
The 4th Ward accepted shredding services from Midwest Document Destruction Services, 
as a gift to the City of Chicago. This is for a shredding event being held on March 16th that is 
open to the public. 
  
Please let me know if there is any additional information you need. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Pat 
  
Pat Ewert, Director of Community Engagement 
Alderman Lamont J. Robinson, Ward 4 
928 E 43rd Street 
Chicago, IL 60653 
312-744-2690 
patricia.ewert@cityofchicago.org 
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers 
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